
When we keep connected,  
we can keep on top of COVID.
From 15 December the following venues and locations will be required to collect information of 
patrons who enter and remain on the premises for at least 15 minutes. This will allow for the rapid 
identification of people who may have been exposed to COVID‑19, if a case is present.

•	 Places of worship, religious gatherings,  
religious premises, and other similar premises, 
including premises used to perform a wedding 
or a funeral

•	 Cinemas, entertainment venues, casinos, 
gaming or other gambling venues, dance 
venues, night clubs, strip clubs, brothels  
and other similar premises

•	 Galleries, museums, national institutions, 
historic sites and other similar premises

•	 Tourist premises, venues, sites, activities  
and services where people pay to enter

•	 Concert venues, theatres, arenas, auditoriums, 
stadiums and other similar premises

•	 Amusement parks, arcades, play centres  
and other similar premises, regardless of 
whether the premises are an indoor space  
or an outdoor space, other than skate parks 
and playgrounds

•	 Auction houses, real estate auctions and houses 
open for inspection, including display homes

•	 Hairdressing and hair salons

•	 Beauty treatment premises, including body 
modifications, tattoos, piercing, waxing and  
nail services

•	 Spas and massage parlours and other similar 
premises

•	 Swimming pools, gymnasiums, health clubs, 
fitness centres, wellness centres (including yoga 
and barre premises) and other similar premises 
or venues, whether indoors or outdoors

•	 Venues used for sport or fitness, saunas, bath 
houses and other similar premises or venues, 
whether indoors or outdoors

•	 Premises used for personal training and other 
pre-arranged sporting activities

•	 Zoos, wildlife centres, animal parks, petting 
zoos, aquariums, marine parks or similar 
premises

For guidance on how to meet contact tracing obligations or to  
register your venue or location for the Check in TAS app visit   
www.coronavirus.tas.gov.au/business-and-employees/
business-restrictions

To assist venues and locations to easily comply with requirements, a free 
contact tracing app has been made available. The Check in TAS app enables 
customers to self-check-in and have their information directly stored with 
the Tasmanian Department of Health.


